MAY TO AUGUST 2023

UPDATES

TO CARE FOR THE EARTH - OUR HOME - IS OUR CALLING

This is our topic to celebrate the FLC this September 2023 or any day of the year you like to for your

group. Here in the Philippines, it is every September. And it is not just the women celebrating; it is the
entire local and national Church!

To request a copy of the liturgy guide, email icflcph@gmail.com

Earth Care - Our Calling

2023 FLC IN-GATHERING LITURGY

The ICFLC Annual Meeting (AM) will be in-person on November 08 to 11, 2023, right after attending the
17th Asian Church Women's Conference Quadrennial Assembly on November 06 to 08, at the
Presbyterian Bible College in Hsinchu, Taiwan. The AM is focused primarily in finalizing a two-year
strategic plan to help the FLC movement become more vibrant and expansive. FLC grants applications
(projects and scholarships) will also be deliberated on at the meeting.

We thank and praise God for our gracious host, the Presbyterian Church in Taiwan (PCT) and its
Women's Ministry Committee, both for the Asian Church Women's Conference assembly and the ICFLC
AM. Let us pray for PCT and her ministries for Taiwan and its people. Also, pray with us for a fruitful
gathering of the Asian Church Women's Conference and the ICFLC AM.

Let us continue to pray for justice and peace concerns around us, and then set aside our least coin
offerings as a symbol of our commitment to work with God. Let us remmember our siblings in Myanmar,
Manipur (India), Ukraine.....and other countries torn in violence and poverty; and/or are ravaged by
calamities, disasters and wars.

Help us to be part of the answers to our prayers, O God! Amen.

The 2023 FLC Call to Prayer was a success as indicated by higher number of attendance and with more
people interested about it. Let us hope and work for a broader and bigger one in 2024, and to make this a
yearly tradition to look forward to. Get interested in organizing a Call in your region, and work with your
regional representative to the ICFLC. Email icflcph@gmail.com for more details.

“HEAL OUR SELVES, HEAL OUR WORLD!”

Inviting contributors to the FLC Circle of Prayer v. 27.

Email icflcph@gmail.com if you are interested.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE:
https://www.fellowshipoftheleastcoin.org/

For queries or need of FLC materials, or to share your FLC stories, email: icflcph@gmail.com
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